
PTFA AGM 2024 
15th October 2024 at 4pm, at St Michael and All Angels Primary School 

 

Present: Vicki, Sarah, Kiera, Gemma, Jaime, Annabelle 

 

1. Treasurers Report - Vicki went through the report. We discussed applications for 

Ward Forum Grant for both school grant. We also discussed the need to push 

Easy Fundraising as a passive earner. It was agreed that we need to do analysis of 

disco profits to ensure maximum profits. 

 

2. The Chairs noted that we need to recruit new treasurer as Vicki is leaving her role 

in 18 months. The committee would like to thank Vicki for all her hard work and 

dedication over the years. 

 

3. The Committee members were unanimously re-elected.  

 

4. The Christmas Wrap was confirmed for 12th December 2024. Actions: Kiera to 

confirm dates for Christmas performances 

 

5. It was agreed that a separate disco meeting will be held to look at costs, disco 

policy and arrange February family night. 

 

6. The committee would like to take this opportunity to thank all the volunteers who 

have helped over the year. We wouldn’t be able to do it without you. 

 

7. There was no further business. 
 


